
Safeguarding 
in Schools

This and all other sessions in the series will be recorded 
& available for schools to view

 on Southwark’s Education website

For queries or feedback, please email the Safeguarding in Schools Lead:
emma.geiringer@southwark.gov.uk

&

https://education.southwark.gov.uk/professional-development/safeguarding-in-schools-webinar-young-people-substance-use
https://education.southwark.gov.uk/safeguarding/safeguarding-in-schools-webinars

